Prime Minister of Iraq, Mustafa al-Kadhimi

E-mail: media.office@pmo.gov.iq
Copy to:

Embassy of the Republic of Iraq

H.E. Mr. Hisham Al Alawi
Johan De Wittlaan 16

2517 JR Den Haag

(Plaats, datum)
Your Excellency,
On the night of 3 June 2016, 1,300 men and boys considered to be of fighting age were subjected to enforced disappearance by the Popular Mobilization Units (PMU), a state-affiliated armed group, as they were trying to flee the city of Saqlawiya, in Anbar Governorate, central Iraq, with their families. Out of the 1,300 men and boys, at least 643 remain subject to enforced disappearance - a crime under international law. Their families have lived in agony ever since, not knowing whether their loved ones are safe or even still alive.
I urgently call on Your Excellency to launch an impartial, prompt and independent investigation with a view to establishing the fate and whereabouts of the disappeared; to publicly disclose the findings of all previous investigations by all the committees established; and to take immediate steps to reveal the fate and whereabouts of those who had been forcibly disappeared by the PMU and to provide justice, truth and reparation to all victims and their families.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
